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January 15, 2009

To: John Shiels
Conklin Bros. Inc.
1100 Selby Street
San Francisco, CA 94124

From: Richard L. England
Chief Financial Officer
— Lick-Wilmerding High School
755 Ocean Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94112

RE: Testimonial Letter

Hello John,

It is my pleasure to state for the record that. going back to the late 1980’s. yvou and Conklin
Bros. have always, without fail. provided the highest quality service to Lick-Wilmerding High
School and San Francisco Day School.

The knowledge, insights and helpful suggestions you have provided over the years have been
on-target and more than just satisfactory, in fact they have been outstanding. I cannot count the
number of times I have called you for advice regarding flooring issues and received solid advice.
in fact we automatically think of calling you for assistance anytime there is a flooring issue or
concern.

I look forward to continuing our satisfying relationship with you and Conklin Bros. for many
years to come. o i

Smcerely

Rle Englan?

CFO
Lick-Wilmerding High School

755 OCEAN AVENUE + SAN FRANCISCO CALIFORNIA 94112 - TELEPHONE 415.333.4021 - FAX 415.333.9443
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